
 
Newsletter #20-March 15, 2024 

Thank you, Knights of Columbus: 
We would like to thank the Knights of Columbus 
Council #7370 for their generous donation to 
our school.  We received a check for $1,500.00 
from the proceeds of the January Breakfast.  
The KC’s are very strong supporters of Catholic 
Education and we thank them for continuing to 
help our school each year.  May God bless you. 
 
Blood Drive: 
St. Joseph School will be holding a Blood Drive 
on Tuesday, March 27th from 2:00-6:00p.m. in 
the school gym.  If we have 20 donors, our 
school will receive $250 in grant money to use 
for our students.  We use the money that we 
receive from the blood drives to help with the 
cost of a bus to attend different field trips.  
     Please call the office if you can help us out 
with a donation and we can set up a time that 
works for you. 
 
Stations of the Cross: 
Due to the painting of the church, our last 
Stations of the Cross with the children will be 
today.   
     Please note that the children will still be 
celebrating Mass on Tuesdays and Fridays while 
the church is being painted.  All our weekday 
Masses will be held in the school cafeteria.  Feel 
free to join us for Mass if your schedule allows 
it.   
 
Scrip:   
Easter is almost here.  If you need Scrip cards 
for those cute Easter baskets, please let me 
know.  We can help you with those gifts.   
     Our profit was $376.06 for the month of 
February.   

                                  

Fish Fry: 
St. Joseph School final fish fry is on March 22nd.   
All K- 8 school families are scheduled to work at 
the fish fries. You received a list a couple of 
weeks ago with the dates and shifts you are 
scheduled to work.   
     The fish fry committee is asking parents to 
please bring their pan of bars or cookies to 
school on Friday morning.      
     Remember that there is a charge if you do 
not work your shift or find someone to take 
your place.  Thank you ahead of time for 
working and helping with this fundraising 
activity. 
 
Preschool Open House and Registration: 
St. Joseph School is currently accepting 
registrations for our 3K and 4K programs, as 
well as registrations for all grades.  If you know 
of a family who is interested in sending their 
child to St. Joseph School, please give me a call 
so that I can get in contact with any interested 
families.  
     We will be holding a 3K/4K Preschool Open 
House on Wednesday, March 20th from 5:30 to 
7:00 p.m. for all parents who are interested in 
sending their child to our preschool program.  
We would love to have you come and check out 
what St. Joseph School has to offer.  
 
Mark Your Calendar: 
3/22- St. Joseph 2nd Fish Fry 
3/27-Spring Blood Drive 
3/28-End of 3rd Quarter 
3/28-4/1-Easter Break 
 

Have a good weekend! 
Miss Wills 
608-748-4442 
principalwills@stjosephscs.info 
www.stjosephscs.info 
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